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SPMT to Complete Return to Port
Monday at 7 pm

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Tamuning, Guam — Monday, March 20, 2023 — The Selt-Propelled Modular Trailers (SPMT5s)
will be returning to the Port Authority of Guam on Monday, March 20, scheduled to depart the
Guam Power Authority Transportation Shop at the ['TC at 7 pm; and traverse Southbound on Rt.
[, Marine Corps Drive. The return trip will complete transport cycle #9.

Alternate routes and live tracking are available at poweronthemove.org. The public 1s
encouraged to use alternate routes to avoid traffic delays. One lane southbound will remain open.

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram and subscribe to receive text alerts through guampdn.com.

Additionally, the transport for the ninth heavy haul completed its trip from the Ukudu to the GPA
Transportation Shop on Friday, March 17, at 1:50 am.

Doosan Ukudu Power and Doosan Enerbility thank you for your patience and understanding.

-End of Release-



